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The Pembroke Police Department is investigating 2 over night residential 
burglaries and the theft of a pocket book that occurred some time between 10:30 
PM latest evening and 7:30 AM this morning. 
 
Police took a report of the theft of a pocket book from a home on Dearborn Road 
this morning. The perpetrator entered the residence through an unlocked door. A 
second similar report was taken from a Tina Drive home. Jewelry, lap top and 
electronic equipment was taken from the Tina Drive home.  People were home 
sleeping in both cases. Police also took a report of the theft of a pocket book 
from a car on nearby Millard Street. All three residences are within a ½ mile of 
each other in the Village area of town.  
 
Police are urging people to take common security precautions by locking their 
door and windows. Anyone who may have information is asked to contact the 
Pembroke Police Department at 485-9173 or the Concord Regional Crime Line 
at 226-3100. 
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